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Unemployment insurance is an often overlooked cost-saving opportunity for 

nonprofit organizations. Whether you are paying state unemployment tax 

(SUTA) or already reimbursing the state dollar-for dollar for unemployment 

claims (self-insured), First Nonprofit Group can help your organization save 

time and money as well as provide access to additional benefits.  



First Nonprofit Group (FNG) provides safe

alternatives to paying the high cost of 

State Unemployment Taxes (SUTA). New 

2017 FNG customers saved an average of 

31% by opting opting out of SUTA and 

enrolling into one of FNG's 

unemployment programs! To the right is 

a savings sample of one of our  

customers.

paying SUTA?

self-insured?

contact us!
Request a free, no obligation cost savings 

evaluation . Evaluations include a free 

2017 rate projection. 

Organizations that have already opted- 

out of SUTA (self-insured/reimbursing) 

are subject to potential risks, such as 

unforeseen layoffs. FNG programs 

minimize the risk associated with being 

a self-insured employer, provide a fixed 

annual cost and remove the uncertainty 

of your exposure. Additional customer 

benefits include: 

professional unemployment claims 

administration 

stand-alone excess loss insurance for 

individual use

discounted background services 

cyber monitoring alert 
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